
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To: Chair Armenta and Members of the Monterey County Board of Supervisors 

 

Cc: Gail Borkowski, Clerk of the Board 

 

From:  Traci A. Kirkbride, Deputy County Counsel 

 

Date:  February 15, 2013 

 

Re:  Conflict of Interest Codes for Special Districts 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

This is to provide clarification to eight (8) of the Conflict of Interest Codes for certain special 

districts that are on the consent agenda for the February 26
th

 Board meeting. This memo only 

relates to:  the Soledad Mission Recreation District, the Soledad Unified School District, the 

Gonzales Unified School District, the Spreckels Union School District, Big Sur Unified School 

District, South Monterey County Joint Union High School District, Community Human Services 

and Monterey Peninsula Water Management District. 

 

In order to clarify the language concerning the requirements for which designated positions’ 

statements of economic interest (Form 700) must be forwarded to the Board of Supervisors as 

the code reviewing body for the special district, and in order not to delay the processing of the 

special districts’ Conflict of Interest Codes, County Counsel’s Office recommends that, as to 

these seven named special districts, these Conflict of Interest Codes be revised pursuant to 

Government Code section 87303 and that all the designated positions in the special districts’ 

Conflict of Interest Codes be required to file their Statement of Economic Interests (Form 700) 

with the clerk of the Monterey County Board of Supervisors as code reviewing body.  The 

special districts shall make and retain copies of the statements and shall forward the original of 

the statements to the code reviewing body. 

 

 

 

   

 


